
 

 

 

James J. Steinkrauss 

Attorney-at-Law 

jjs@rathlaw.com 

(603) 410-4314 

Please reply to:  Concord Office 

 

January 11, 2022 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH  03301-2429 

 

Re:   Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. for Approval  

         of Proposed 2021 Qualified Capital Project Annual  

         Adjustment Charge  

         Docket DW 21-023 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

On behalf of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc., please find the original of the quarterly update 

for the 2021 QCPAC Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc in Docket No. DW 21-023.  

To highlight this update, the Company has utilized the most current property tax rates as of 

December 2021 for this update.  The prior updates filed with the Commission on August 13, 

2021 and November 17, 2021 utilized December 2020 property tax rates. 

 

This filing is made electronically in accordance with the Secretarial Letter dated March 17, 

2020.  Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you for your 

attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely,  

  

 

 

James J. Steinkrauss 

 

Enc. 

Cc: Service List (via electronic mail) 

RATH 

National Impact. Uniquely New Hampshire. 

Rath, Young and Pignatelli, P.C. 
www.rathlaw.com 

YOUNG 

One Capital Plaza 
Concord, NH 03302-1500 
T (603) 226-2600 
F (603) 226-2700 

PIGNATELLI 

20 Trafalgar Square 
Nashua, NH 03063 
T (603) 889-9952 
F (603) 595-7489 

120 Water Street, 2nd Floor 
Boston, MA 02109 
T (617) 523-8080 

26 State Street, Suite 9 
Montpelier, VT 05602 
T (802) 229-8050 
F (802) 229-4666 
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